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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

“Pike Road, we are just two weeks away from one of our favorite annual events: SummerFest! Mark your 

calendars now, and join us for an evening of family-friendly fun, food, and fireworks on June 29! We’ll gather 

at the Pike Road Agriculture, Recreation & Performing Arts Center for a patriotic celebration of our nation, and 

we can’t wait to see you there! 

In the meantime, the P.R.A.Y.E.R. Team Summer Feeding Program will continue to provide additional food 

resources to children facing hunger during the summer months each Saturday at Woodland Church. The 

P.R.A.Y.E.R. Team also continues to seek volunteers to assist with the packaging and distribution of this much-

needed nutritional support. Email Stacy Dickinson stacyddickinson@gmail.com to learn how you can volunteer 

or donate.   

The Pike Road Arts Council has a lot to offer, too. The Pursuit of Happiness Art Show continues on weekends in 

June & July, showcasing the ways artists enjoy the freedoms of our great nation. 

There are more events on the horizon! To stay in the know about these events and more, stay connected with 

us at @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


